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NOTICE OF QUORUM 
 

Members of the public are advised that the Livingston City Commission has been 
invited to an employee appreciation event in Miles Park at noon on Tuesday 
September 26, 2023. A quorum of the City Commission is expected to attend the 
event. No policy will be discussed or decisions made at this event that is being 
hosted by the City Manager to recognize the work of City employees. 
 
 


